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Autumn has come to the Nursery 
 

      
 

    
  
              
This week the Gatehouse children have been welcoming Autumn! They have enjoyed showing off 
their special ‘treasures’ collected outside with their families, and exploring the different textures 
and naming colours. We arranged and glued them into lovely collages which are displayed in 
nursery.  We have been playing instruments and singing songs about the weather like ‘Autumn 
Leaves are Falling Down’ and ‘Rain, Rain, Go Away’.  
 
All of the children have continued to settle and play together beautifully, and have had lots of fun 
dressing up in fun shoes, hats and bags inside, and our coats and wellies for outside. 
 
Have a good weekend! 
 
The Gatehouse Nursery Team 


